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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in 
identifying a lone suspect who burglarized the Southport Raw Bar located at 
1536 Cordova Road.  The incident took place on Tuesday morning, May 27, 
2008 at approximately 6:30am. 
 
According to detectives, the suspect broke a lock and gained entry to the storage 
area located to the rear on the south side.  Once inside, the thief removed over 
$1,000 worth of equipment. 
 
According to the surveillance photos, the vehicle used appears to be a 1980’s 
model blue/green colored Toyota or Isuzu minivan.  The suspect is described as 
a white or light-skinned Hispanic or black male.   
 
 

   
 
Anyone with information regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact 
Detective Steven De Gracia at 954-828-5519. 
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